Mr. Bob Gowans, 202 Mast 14th St., Hutchinson, Kansas.

Dear Bob:

Your name has been handed to me as one interested in majoring in Physical Education at the University of Kansas.

We are delighted to know that you are interested in our department and are sending you a bulletin giving information to all students desiring to major in Physical Education. If you have not already received a University catalog, please write me for this or any other information that you desire.

It would be a great pleasure to have you here, and should you come to the University at any time we would be happy to have you call at the office for a personal visit. Please be assured that it would be a pleasure to serve you in any capacity that we call.

With all good wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH